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PETERSEN GR. 6 

Coming Up 

I hope your families had a wonderful Christmas Holiday.  A Chance to rest, 
enjoy each other’s company, and reflect and be thankful for what we have 
and what we can share.


Our next Skating Date is January 30th at the Wayne Gretzky Centre 
Leaving at 12 and coming back at 2:15. Volunteers are always welcome 
and needed!


We are starting a new unit in Social studies over the next few months related to Canadian 
Communities, past and present.  We are also tying off our Science Unit related to Biodiversity with a 
Partner project related to habitats and the animals and vegetation that interact in those in 
environments. 


The best way to get a hold of me is through email (adam.petersen@granderie.ca) or calling the 
school (519-752-2296).
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Merry Christmas!
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